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Tammy’s Notes 
 

We are getting back into the 
groove of things here at the 
Academy.  It’s so nice to be 
back from summer break and 
settling into our routines.  We 
have learned a lot of technique 
the last few weeks and are very 
excited about this year’s 
classes. 
Way to go to all the Company 
members for continuing to work 
hard on this year’s dances.  I 
can’t wait to see all the new 
solos & duets and the new 
production dance. Your hard 
work will pay off during 
competition season! 
It’s been so nice to see familiar 
faces, as well as new ones 
around the studio this past 
month.   If you have any 
questions please stop in the 
office and ask Miss Deb, Miss 
Michelle, or Miss Lynn. 
 

Have a Great Month! 
Miss Tammy 

 

Refer a Friend to 

Dance Month  

September 28th to 

October 21st 

During the ​MONTH​ each 
student can ​REFER​ a friend 
or friends to come dance at 
the Academy.  We enjoy 
introducing everyone to 
Dance.  Start asking your 
friends today and invite them 
to the Academy.  Let them 
know their first class is ​FREE​. 
They can contact the office 
by phone 309-757-0071, 
request information on our 
website, or email us at 
aftpa2@gmail.com​. ​BE 
SURE TO HAVE THEM 
MENTION WHO REFERRED 
THEM.​  We can help them 
find a class that will work for 
their schedule. For every 
friend that ​SIGNS UP​ for 
weekly classes, your name 
will go into the Student 
Basket for the drawing.  And 
your friend will have their 
name entered in the Friend 
Basket. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Costume Deposit 
There is an optional 
costume deposit of 

$75.00 & up per 
student starting 

October 5-7th.  This 
will help offset 

costume fees due in 
November. 

Remember this is 
optional.  

 
 

 

 Feel free to wear your 
costume to dance on 

October 26th - 28th 
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OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

8th-Kenly Thompson 
9th-Aubrianna Richard 
10th-Bradlee Whitmer 

15th-Lucia Lees-Soersensen 
17th-Tomi Aremu 

   20th-Grace Mumma 
   

Happy Birthday!!! 
 
 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

NOW! 
 

We will be handing out 

costume forms the week of 

November 2nd.  For those new 

to the Academy, the costumes 

are for the May Recital. 

Costume forms will be due 

back the week of November 

16th.   They must be paid in 

full at that time to be 

included on the Costume 

order.  Please mark your 

calendars.  Any questions, 

please stop in the office.  
 

 

 

ATTENTION 
Please remember to dress 

appropriately for classes.  This 
includes leotards, tights, or 

activewear, and the appropriate 
dance shoes.  You can place your 
order for dance shoes in the office. 

Thank you! 
 

 


